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Following the signing of an agreement in Washington, D.C., for the purchase of 60 Boeing 787 Dreamliners,
government and airline officials representing the People's Republic of China and the Chinese carriers visited the
787 interior mockup in Tukwila, Wash., today. Pictured are Mike Bair, vice president/general manager, 787
Program, showing the 787's large bins to Mr. Song Chaoyi, Deputy Director General, Transportation Dept.,
National Development and Reform Commission (NDRC), and Mr. Liu Wanming, Deputy Director General,
Planning, Finance & Development Department, General Administration of Civil Aviation of China (CAAC).
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